
A farewell call from Bosnia and Herzegovina’s Ambassador to Serbia Ranko Skrbic
Wednesday, 24 June 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from Ambassador of Bosnia and Herzegovina to Serbia, Ranko
Skrbic.
  
In the talks they mutually assessed the cooperation during Ambassador Skrbic’s mission as
positive and, at the same time, noted a common interest for further promotion of bilateral
cooperation between the Republic of Serbia and Bosnia and Herzegovina.
Against the backdrop of current developments, a view was expressed that all open issues must
be resolved through dialogue.
The Head of Serbian diplomacy wished Ambassador Skrbic every success in the performance
of his future duties.
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